

Google Meet 'live' sessions

Dear Parents/Carers of Key Stage 2 children,

Thank you for completing the form giving permission for your child to take part in our live Google Meet sessions. If you still need to give your consent, please complete this form: https://forms.gle/4FqfLRDGU9WqphPg9 as soon as possible so that your child/ren can take part.

These sessions will begin after half term, they will take place twice daily from Tuesday 23rd February at 9am and 11.45am. These timings will enable your child's teacher to lead each session and will allow another adult to be present on the call.

Children will remain on mute unless directed to unmute by the teacher if they have indicated they have a question/wish to speak. No one will be required to speak if they do not wish to. The sessions will be an opportunity for the teachers to explain the key learning points for that day and talk through any activities. It also provides the opportunity for the children to see each other and their teacher on a regular basis. We are well aware how much the children are all missing that contact at this time.

The teachers will go through a class register at the beginning of each session. Although not compulsory, we would advise the children attend each session if possible. Regrettably if you have not given consent on the Google Form your child will not be permitted to join in with the Google Meet and would have to be removed from the session.

Here is a reminder of the guidance for these sessions including our safeguarding procedures, sent last month:

https://parkgrove.ebor.academy/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/Google-Meet-Check-in-Sessions.pdf

By giving confirmation you have agreed to follow these guidelines, please be sure to discuss these with your child. We will also explain and reinforce these throughout the sessions. If you have any questions at all regarding these please contact your child's teacher or Mrs Martin (n.martin@ebor.academy).

We hope these sessions will encourage and engage the children with their learning.

Kind regards,

Jo Sawyer
Headteacher
Headteacher

Bebor ACADEMY TRUST